
 

To: See below 

 

 

 

          Date: 06/03/2024 

Dear Councillor Wrigley/Hart, 

 

FUTURE HIGH STREETS FUND - QUEEN STREET, NEWTON ABBOT 

 

At the Council’s Extraordinary Meeting held on Wednesday 28th February 2024 Newton Abbot Town 

Council passed, by a large majority, the following Resolution:- 

 

‘that Newton Abbot Town Council makes very strong representations to the County and District 

Councils for the scheme to be abandoned in the light of the many concerns expressed by 

businesses and users of Queen Street.’ 

 

The Town Council has considered at length the representations it has received from businesses, 

residents and users of Queen Street, Newton Abbot and as a result of the overwhelming concerns 

expressed in those representations came to the conclusion set out above. The Council as you will be 

aware formally objected to two out of the three Traffic Regulation Orders proposed for Queen Street, 

Devon Square and St Paul’s Road but those objections were ignored. Additionally, the public 

consultation on those same TRO’s resulted in an overwhelming majority against them. Again, that was 

ignored. 

 

Therefore, arising from the above, I write to you on the Town Council’s behalf to request in the strongest 

possible terms that the joint proposals by your Council with Devon County/Teignbridge District Council 

be abandoned.  

 

 

 

Your sincerely, 

 
P.A. ROWE 

TOWN CLERK  

 

To: Councillor John Hart, Leader Devon County Council 

 Councillor Martin Wrigley, Leader Teignbridge District Council 

 

CC:  Mrs Anne Marie Morris MP 

 Mr Michael Gove MP 

 Councillor Stuart Hughes, Devon County Council  

 Ms Donna Manson, Chief Executive, Devon County Council 

 Mr Phil Shears, Managing Director, Teignbridge District Council 


